
KEY DIARY DATES 

Mar: 

31st  Mar-22 Apr  *Easter Holidays * 
 

Apr: 

22nd: Staff Inset day 

23rd: * Students return to school * 

23rd: Upper Juniors to Strangers Hall 

23rd-25th: Yr 11 Mock Week 

28th: Exams start 

30th: Yr 8 Art Exhibition trip to Cley 

 Marshes 
 

May:  

1st: Yr 9 & GCSE History students 

 to Duxford 

5th: * Bank Holiday * 

6th: Whole school photo 

8th: Juniors to Framlingham Castle 

13th: Yr 8 to Gressenhall Farm 

13th: Parent/Carer Form: Zones of 

 Regulation 

26th—30th ** Half Term ** 
__________________ 
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MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER  

 
As we approach the Easter 
holiday, I want to take a 
moment to reflect on what has 
been an incredibly busy and 
productive term. It has been a 
time of energy, achievement, 
and growth, and I am so proud 
of the dedication and 
enthusiasm shown by everyone 
involved in the All Saints 
family. 
 

In the past few weeks we have shown around lots of visitors all of whom have 
commented on the truly wonderful atmosphere that we have in school and how 
enthusiastic and engaged our young people are with their learning. I would like 
to extend my heartfelt thanks to all staff, students, advisors, parents and carers 
for their commitment and hard work. It truly makes a difference to our school 
environment and to the success of our young learners.  
 

As we head into the Easter break, I wish you a restful and enjoyable holiday. 
Whether you are taking time at home or travelling, I hope it is a time for you to 
recharge, spend time with loved ones and reflect on all the accomplishments of 
this term. 
 

We look forward to welcoming everyone back after the break, ready for the next 
chapter in what has already been a fantastic school year. 
 

Happy Easter to you all and I look forward to seeing you in the new term! 

Numbers to contact for help  

Ms Dangerfield: 07879 875925 

Miss Paffett: 07733 417296  

Norfolk children’s support line:  

Text 07480 635060 or call 0344 800 8029 

Hot meal update  
Thank you to everyone who completed the survey for hot meals in school, 
unfortunately there is not be enough interest for us to pursue a contract with 
the company.  
 

We will keep looking to see if we can bring a hot food option into school but for 
now it will have to remain as it is.    

Year 11 April mock timetable  
Wishing all of our year 11 students a good rest over the 
Easter period, don’t forget to really make these last few 
weeks count by making the most of your revision time.  

This is the final stretch before your exams start 
(Monday 28th April & Tuesday 29th April – Art) and 
(Monday 12th May English Literature and Computer 
Science).   

The timetable and links to some useful support websites are attached. 



Year 8 
Bella has created this fabulous poster showing the impact of trains during the Industrial Revolution. 

In Drama lessons this half term, year 8 have been exploring conflict in 
Romeo and Juliet.  

We discussed the conflict that is found in the play and then using the 
opening scene, students explored the relationships of the characters.  

Some then performed their scenes to the class. 

 

Year 8 also 
enjoyed making 
Easter treats in 
fine motor skills 

intervention.  



All Saints represented the school amazingly, cheering on 
others and giving their all in their races. We are very proud of 
all students; as a school we came 2nd overall and we also had 
2 winners and several students who made the podium. 

Our Year 10 sports leaders were 
brilliant at officiating the 

Norfolk Table Cricket 
Tournament.  

Lots of maths skills in use and 
excellent levels of focus and 
ability to follow instructions.  

PE and Sport 



Hinduism 
Rita Scott visited our Juniors 

and showed them what it like to 
be Hindu in Britain.  

Juniors 
The Upper and Lower Juniors visited 

the Puppet Tree Theatre in West 
Runton. They created puppets for 

their topics of Greek mythology and the Pied Piper. 

Diversity 
Our Diversity leads made lunch for 

Dave from Inclusive Norwich. 

They also discussed accessibility in 
school and in the wider community. 



The Big Norfolk Holiday Fun is back for Easter! 
 

The upcoming Easter programme is set to run  

from 7th to 17th April 2025 
 

The Big Norfolk Holiday Fun (BNHF) activity programme is run in partnership with Norfolk County Council, thanks to 
an initial four years of funding which has been extended as of January 2025.   

We are happy to make referrals for families and all students are eligible; please contact Miss King if you want us to 
refer your child for free spaces — the sooner the better as popular ones do get booked up.  

 

     Book Big Norfolk Holiday Fun activities now! 

Thank you… 
To our special visitors who spoke about their careers 
during a recent carousel in the hall.  

All students across the school had a chance to attend 
and asked fantastic questions.  

Thank you to Sophie Wiggins (from ITV News), Corey 
Montgomery (student medic) and Angela Clarke 
(travel agent).  What a great experience!  

https://everymovenorfolk.activityfinder.net/search?page=1&limit=50&lat=52.6292567&lng=1.2978802&distance=60&place_id=ChIJE_UzUdWq0EcRL0USDuClTGg&viewMode=activities&programmeId=3c8928d6-fc48-4d3c-9ea8-c970f5481fe2


Helpful websites to support exam stress 
ELSA Support: https://www.elsa-support.co.uk/mini-breathing-techniques-booklet/ 

Young Minds: https://www.youngminds.org.uk/media/mqljrydj/staying-well-during-
revision-and-exams.pdf 

Kooth:  https://vimeo.com/1056438474?&signup=true#_=_ 

https://www.elsa-support.co.uk/mini-breathing-techniques-booklet/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/media/mqljrydj/staying-well-during-revision-and-exams.pdf
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/media/mqljrydj/staying-well-during-revision-and-exams.pdf
https://vimeo.com/1056438474?&signup=true#_=_


 
 
 
 
 

Norwich Crown, Family & County Courts  

Open Day  

 

Maundy Thursday, 17th April 2025 10am - 3pm  

● Visit our cells ● Observe a mock trial   

 ● Meet a sniffer dog ● Learn about mediation  
● Experience a video link ● On-site Cafe 

● Demonstrations and other activities  

Learn about the Justice System!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Admission Free -  
all ages welcome  

 
 
 
 
 

The Law Courts,  
Bishopgate, Norwich  

NR3 1UR 
 
 

Justice matters  

 

 
 

All visitors are expected to go through security to enter the  court 
building. Please check our guidance so that you know  what to 

expect. Please note that no photography is allowed. 


